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From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

Thanks Betty.

Tansy Mundon
Betty Donahue
Tue, Nov 28, 2006 1:36 PM
Re: Mtg

Sent via Blackberry
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

-----Original Message----­
From: Betty Donahue
To: Tansy Mundon <TansyMundon@gov.nl.ca>
Creation Date: 11/28 1:22 pm
Subject: Mtg

Tansy:

Meeting with you, John, George Tilley and Susan Bonnell to discuss ER/PR and Communications, is
confirmed for Monday, December 4 @ 9:30 am for 1 hour. This will be held in our Exec Boardroom.

B

Betty Donahue
Secretary to Deputy Minister
Health & Community Services
Phone: (709) 729-3125 Fax: (709) 729-0121
bdonahue@gov.nl.ca
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